’ ol 187 ERIE STREET, STRATFORD
e Stlva N/ r TELEPHONE: 519-271-4700
e TOLL-FREE: |-866-444-9370

PO. Box 397, Stratford, Ontario N5A 6T5 FAX: 513-27]-7204

www.festivalhydro.com

February 11, 2011

BY RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 26" Floor, F.0. Box 2319
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Re: LEAP Emergency Financial Assistance (EB-2008-0150)

Dear Ms. Walli,

With respect to the LEAP Emergency Financial Assistance letter issued
by the Ontarioc Energy Board (the ™“Board”) dated October 20 2010,
Shelterlink has committed to Festival Hydro Inc., they will fulfill the
requirements of our Lead Agency as noted in the documentation
distributed to LDC's.

Shelterlink’s Executive Director 1is TLeah Hastings, their mailing
address is 130 Youngs Street, Stratford, Ontaric, NBA 107, phone number
519-272-2294.

If you have any questions please contact myself at the number noted
below or by email at bzehrf@festivalhydro.com.

Yours very truly,

Festival Hydro Inc.

Co—

W.G. Zehr, President
Tel (519)271-4703 x. 243
Fax (518)271-7204
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